
 

 

NABH/Notification/2020/1941                                                       September 21, 2020 
 
 

BEWARE OF FRAUDULANT AND FAKE JOB OFFERS 

 

It has come to the notice of NABH that certain misleading advertisements and fake job offers 

on the morphed letterhead of NABH are being circulated and NABH will soon be initiating 

legal action for the same. 

 

Please note that NABH never sends any job offers for positions in hospitals and also, does 

not appoint any agent/agency/ company to advertise or hire staff for hospitals 

 

(Dr. Atul Mohan Kochhar) 

CEO-NABH 


